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SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
 

RECOMMENDATION OF CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT ACCEPTANCE 
 
 

In accordance with Article 9.10, Final Inspection and Acceptance of Work, of the contract 
specifications, a final inspection was conducted on January 25, 2016, for the Upper Guadalupe 
River Project Reach 6, Contract No. C0556, Project No. 26154002.  The Project Completion 
Letter, dated July 14, 2016, indicates that the work was completed in accordance with the 
requirements of the contract. 
 
It is recommended that the work under this contract be accepted by the District. 
 
Recommended By: 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
________________________________ ___________________ 
Nelson S. Gonzales, P.E. Date 
Senior Civil Engineer 
Designated Engineer’s Representative 
 
 
Concurrence: 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 
________________________________ ___________________ 
Melanie Richardson, P.E. Date 
Deputy Operating Officer 
Watersheds Capital Division 

Attachment 2 
Page 1 of 1 


